
 

Comments: 

“I am happy with the support my child receives at school” 

“This is a brilliant school. My children love coming to school” 

“Lovely school, pleased with everything” 

“Wonderful teachers always happy to help parents and very kind” 

“Love this school” 

Parents said: School did: 
“I feel communication could be better” Newsletters sent out fortnightly; regular 

updates on Class Dojo; class information on  
website; paper copies of documents on 
request; curriculum maps and class info sent 
to parents on Class Dojo and paper versions 
available on request 

“I would love to see more rewards or praises 
for different lessons separately from weekly 
superstars/ champions” 

Rewards include attendance and punctuality 
champions, readers of the week, PE 
champions, Fine diners for excellent behaviour 
at lunchtimes.  
Children with excellent behaviour are selected 
for “Waggy Tails” club with Ruby our dog 
mentor. 
Other rewards to be set for all subjects after 
half-term 

“Would love to see more clubs for Year 2 
every term, more scope for more students” 

We have a range of clubs and after school 
activities available to all of our pupils. This 
term after school activities for Key Stage 1 
have included dance, DT club and Sports Club. 
Each term, we will review the after school 
provision that is offered for each year group. 
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Responses to Parental Survey October 2024

yes sometimes no


